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Instrumental Program 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are now taking enrolments for the Mater Christi Instrumental Program for 2023.
Enrolment forms must be completed and returned to school by Friday 9th December
Week 9. Please return ASAP to avoid disappointment. If there are no places available,
students will be placed on a waiting list.

The Mater Christi Instrumental Program is offered to students in Year 2 to Year 6 who are
interested in learning an instrument. Learning an instrument is both a challenging and
rewarding experience and is the brain's equivalent to a full body workout.” (Dr Anita
Collins) We currently have over 100 students enrolled in the program.

Mater Christi is currently offering the choice of the following instruments:

e Piano

e Guitar
e Drums
e Voice

If you would like your child to participate in the Mater Christi Instrumental Program for
2023, please complete the Instrumental Program Tuition Agreement.

If your child is currently enrolled and intends to continue next year, a new Instrumental
Program Tuition Agreement is still required to confirm re-enrolment in 2023.

Lessons will begin in Week 2/3, Term 1 2023. Tutors will notify you of lesson days prior to
the commencement of lessons.

We look forward to working with you and your child.
Kind Regards
Alison Clunies-Ross

Music Specialists
Instrumental Program & Performing Arts Co-ordinator



